
From: Mitchell, Jeannie
To: Constantino, Mike
Subject: FW: Documentation of Technical Assistance meeting
Date: Thursday, February 28, 2019 3:24:07 PM

 
 
Jeannie Mitchell
General Counsel
Health Facilities and Services Review Board
69 West Washington Street, Suite 3501
Chicago, IL 60602
Office: 312-814-2678
Cell: 312-898-1319
Email: jeannie.mitchell@illinois.gov
 
From: Lawler, Daniel [mailto:Daniel.Lawler@btlaw.com] 
Sent: Thursday, February 28, 2019 3:22 PM
To: Mitchell, Jeannie <Jeannie.Mitchell@illinois.gov>
Subject: [External] Documentation of Technical Assistance meeting
 
This email is to confirm the technical assistance meeting on February 28, 2019 at 2
p.m. regarding a proposed alteration to Permit #17-019, SwedishAmerican Hospital. 
Present in person at IHFSRB’s offices at 69 W. Washington in Chicago were yourself
and Ann Guild for IHFSRB, and Dr. Mike Born (CEO), Don Daniels (COO), Patti
Dewane (CFO), Jedediah Cantrell (VP Operations) and Dan Lawler (counsel) for
SwedishAmerican.  Courtney Avery, Mike Constantino and George Roate participated
by telephone.
 
Thank you for your time and assistance on this matter.
 
Dan Lawler
 
 
    Daniel J. Lawler | Partner
    Barnes & Thornburg LLP
    One North Wacker Drive, Suite 4400
    Chicago, IL 60606
    Direct: 312-214-4861
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CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This email and any attachments are 
for the exclusive and confidential use of the intended recipient. If 

mailto:Jeannie.Mitchell@illinois.gov
mailto:Mike.Constantino@Illinois.gov
mailto:jeannie.mitchell@illinois.gov


you are not the intended recipient, please do not read, distribute 
or take action in reliance upon this message. If you have received 
this in error, please notify us immediately by return email and 
promptly delete this message and its attachments from your 
computer system. We do not waive attorney-client or work product 
privilege by the transmission of this message.

State of Illinois - CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The information contained in this communication is
confidential, may be attorney-client privileged or attorney work product, may constitute inside information
or internal deliberative staff communication, and is intended only for the use of the addressee.
Unauthorized use, disclosure or copying of this communication or any part thereof is strictly prohibited
and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender
immediately by return e-mail and destroy this communication and all copies thereof, including all
attachments. Receipt by an unintended recipient does not waive attorney-client privilege, attorney work
product privilege, or any other exemption from disclosure. 


